

Thank you Mrs Jack Gardner

1 message

Ledbury, Marsha <mdledbury@comcast.net>
Reply-To: "Ledbury, Marsha" <mdledbury@comcast.net>
To: "Piaia, Jessa" <jessapiaia@gmail.com>

Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 10:07 PM

Dear Mrs Gardner 'aka talented Jessa Paia'

Thank you kindly for graciously appearing at our garden club event last night.

All the ladies were enthralled with your presence and truly admired your beauty and fashionable attire.

Your enjoyable presentation, mixed with humor, was full of interesting and surprising historical facts.

Yes, You were truly a smashing hit!

I am glad you were able to endure all the bright lights and warm weather in your stylish outfit to entertain such an enthusiastic group.

Thank you very much for visiting us and sharing your wonderful stories.

Fondly

Marsha Ledbury

Tewksbury Garden Club - President

PS Happy Birthday.